
 

1/1 

Notice from the Liquidator of the Swissair Group to creditors and the media 

No extraordinary occurrences during the week under review – Next Weekly Report 
scheduled for 26 September 2003 

Küsnacht-Zurich, 29 August 2003. There were no extraordinary occurrences to report during the 
week under review. The liquidator, Karl Wüthrich of Wenger Plattner, and his staff, made further 
progress with their allotted tasks.  

Unless something unforeseen occurs, the next notice to creditors and the media will be issued on 
Friday, 26 September 2003. 

*** 
Further information  

• Liquidator's website: www.liquidator-swissair.ch 
• Filippo Th. Beck, Wenger Plattner, telephone +41 (0)1 914 27 70, fax +41 (0)1 914 27 88 

 


